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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: December 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Eagle View Preliminary Plat 

 This was discussed in the study session on November 20, 2023. The 
preliminary plat is for a new subdivision on the north side of Ridge 
Road, west of the Bent Creek driving range. It will be developed in 2 
phases, with 12 lots for R-2 Single Family. 


